
 From Holy Cross Lutheran Church, San Diego, CA 
 
Due to the coronavirus and recommendations for public gatherings Holy 
Cross has suspended worship services and most activities from March 16 
through April 4, with the following exceptions.  
 

 We will continue with Women’s Bible Study on Friday mornings at 
10:00am. 

 A communion service for those that would like to participate is being 
offered on Friday morning at 11:30am. 

 
Our hope is that we will be able to resume our scheduled worship services 
April 5, Holy Week. 
 
The Easter Egg Hunt scheduled for April 11 has been cancelled as a 
precautionary measure. 
 
We will continue to post updates/changes as we receive additional 
communication on the coronavirus and from our District office. 
 
God’s Blessings 
  
 


